
 

 

Notification of Pistol Training Course 

On June 8th 2019, Combined Firearms Training’s Pistol Training Course will be hosted By Richmond 

Police Department. This course is a one day 8 hour Law Enforcement training program approved by the 

National Rifle Association’s Law Enforcement Activities Division and has been submitted for 8 hours of 

VA,DCJS  in service credit.  Your agency is eligible to receive a reduced rate of $225.00 per seat in our 

June 8th class. Attached to your email you have been provided a description and equipment 

requirements for the tactical carbine course.  We hope that you will share this information with your 

officers. 

Combined Firearms Training is a Disabled American Veteran owned company. All members of the 

instructor team come from specialized military units and have worked with numerous other government 

agencies and have at least thirty years of duty related firearms experience. They all have multiple 

combat tours from the mid 80’s to current. They all hold instructor ratings from the Department of 

Defense, NRA law enforcement instructor certified in all disciplines to include NRA civilian instructor 

ratings. Our instructors are also certified firearms instructors through the United States Marine Corps, 

U.S. Navy, U.S. Army and numerous other organizations and currently teach at the Armed Forces 

Experimental Training Activity for the Department of Defense. 

The first day of training for the course stated above will start at 0800 in the class room located at the 

Richmond Police Department Caroline County Range Facility located at 24439 Hunter Lane Ruther 

Glen, Virginia, 23824. The cost for this course is $225.00 per course seat. 

 Holiday Inn Express, North Richmond/Ashland, 107 South Carter Road Ashland, VA, 23005, 804-752-

7889. Please call the hotel directly to make your reservation for the government rate of $91.00 a night 

plus a full service breakfast. Once we have received your enrollment form. We will send you the 

enrollment confirmation letter. 

 To enroll in this course, contact Combined Firearms Training via email at 

contact@combinedfirearmstraining.com.  These courses and course seats are limited. For details to host 

or enroll in this course please contact the director of training, Mark G. Collins.  


